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Wednesday 21 February 2024 
School Photographs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
School photographs will be held on Monday 26 February, Monday 18 March and Monday 25 March. 
Organisation and uniform requirements are as follows: 
 

 

 
Winter and summer PSSA and CAPA group photos will be held during Term 3 and 4. More information will be shared 
closer to the dates.  
 
An envelope with your child’s name will be provided to your child in the coming weeks with the packages available 
for purchase printed on them. Please do not return these envelopes to the office; they are to be presented on the 
day of the photos to the photographers. Children MUST wear full school uniform on the day of their photos 
unless indicated otherwise. 

 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 
Danielle Green         Jeanie Brown 
Deputy Principal (Rel)                                   Principal 
 

 Photos Being Taken Requirements Additional Information 

 
 

Monday 26 
February 

 
 

Whole school photo   
Full summer school 
uniform 

 

Year 6 Group Photo 

Monday 18 March 

School Captains, Vice Captains, 
Sport House Captains, School 
Prefects, Library Prefects, 
Debating Team. 

Sport House Captains 
need to bring their full 
summer uniform and 
their sports uniform  

 

Year 1 

Year 5 Full summer school 
uniform Year 6 

Sibling photos from 8:15am 
Envelopes will be available 
from the office in the 
coming weeks.  

 

Monday 25 March 

Kindergarten 

Full summer school 
uniform 

 

Year 2 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Inclusive Education 

 Sibling photos from 8:15am 
Envelopes will be available 
from the office in the 
coming weeks. 
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